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Comments: As a resident of Eagle Vail I am in favor of this trail that would connect the Eagle Vail Community

with the Avon / Beaver Creek area.  Currently there are a number of illegal trails not authorized by land owners

that have been improperly constructed.  An official trial properly designed and maintained by EV and VVMTA

staff will be a benefit to the entire community.  This trail will allow hikers and bikers to stay off the highway 6

corridor in this area potential reducing vehicle trips as well as safety concerns as several vehicle / pedestrian and

cyclist accidents have occured along this stretch of HW 6 in the past.  

 

This trail will be a great addition to the already popular trail network located just to the south of the Eagle Vail

Community.  


